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LD 424
I urge the Judiciary Committee to support LD 424:  An Act Concerning the 
Concealed Carrying of a Handgun by an Individual Who Is 18 Years of Age but 
Under 21 Years of Age. The vast majority of men and women who enlist in our 
United States military are in this age group.
Thank you for your service to the State of Maine.


